Grant Coordinators Meeting
Thursday, November 16, 2006
1:15 -3 p.m. in the Ggeat Hall of the Memorial Union

Introduction of new OSPA staff members, Matthew Bailey, Anne Kinzel and Marva Ruther
Update from NCURA National Meeting
New OSPA webpages

Grants.gov

Departmental Use of ISU Foundation Funds

Cost Share - Time for Annual Documentation

Change in SPA Application of 90 Day Period

Section Projects on 4xx Accounts - Request for Departmental Review
FM to the Web Update

Federally-Owned Equipment Transferred to ISU

Utilization of ISU Equipment by Other Entities



